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Good evening

I’m not sure what the best solution is, but I do know that it’s people looking at Stonehenge
which is part of the problem. Many parts of the A303 are single lane, but it’s mainly at
Stonehenge where things slow down for no other reason. 

So unfortunately I think any solution needs to keep all views of Stonehenge to be in the
distance forward, and no way of seeing it at the side of the road which seems to cause the
‘rubber-necking’.

Regards

Simon
________________




